
Welcome!

On behalf of everyone at Antares Audio Technologies, we’d like to offer both our thanks and 
congratulations on your decision to purchase the Antares Microphone Modeler.

Before you proceed any farther, we’d like to strongly encourage you to fill out and return the
Microphone Modeler registration card. To make it as easy as possible, we’ve included a 
sticker with your serial number to attach to the card. The serial number also appears on the 
bottom of the box, but it’s probably a good idea also to write it in your manual for future 
reference.

As a Microphone Modeler owner, you are entitled to receive notification of any software 
upgrades, technical support, and advance announcements of upcoming products. But we 
can’t send you stuff unless we know who and where you are. So please, send that card in.

At Antares, we are committed to excellence in quality, customer service, and technological 
innovation. With your purchase of the Antares Microphone Modeler, you have created a 
relationship with Antares which we hope will be long and gratifying. Let us know what you 
think. You can count on us to listen.

Again, thanks.
The Whole Antares Crew


